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 1. INTRODUCTION  

The Pensions Regulator has issued a survey for each local scheme manager to complete for the 

pension fund it administers. Gwynedd Council is the local scheme manager for the Gwynedd Pension 

Fund and is therefore responsible for completing the survey.  

The survey should be completed by the scheme manager working with the Pension Board chair. The 

Chairman of the Gwynedd Pension Board believes that the best way is for the Board to look at the 

survey and consider its response. The closing date for responses was 17th February 2023. However 

the Regulator is happy to extend the deadline for Gwynedd in order for us to receive an input from 

the Board at this meeting. 

2. THE SURVEY  

A copy of the survey is attached as Appendix A. The responses to the questions will be considered at 

this meeting and a final version will be agreed with the Chairman before it is sent to The Pensions 

Regulator. However to aid the completion of the survey, factual questions and the opinion of the 

Pensions Manager have been marked in Appendix A. These replies are open for discussion at the 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


